
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Letter from Carman Kidd, Board of Health Chair, Timiskaming Health Unit, to the 

Honourable Todd Smith, Minister of Economic Development, Job Creation and Trade, 

and the Honourable Laurie Scott, Minister of Labour, regarding a population health 

perspective on Bill 47 (December 10, 2018) 

2. Letter from Denis Doyle, Chair, Kingston, Frontenac, Lennox & Addington Board of 

Health, to the Honourable Caroline Mulroney, Attorney General and Minister of 

Francophone Affairs, regarding Retail Cannabis Locations (December 5, 2018) 

3. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Update to Board of Health Members, 

December 19, 2018 

4. Letter from René Lapierre, Chair, Board of Health, Public Health Sudbury & Districts, to 

the Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding 

funding for local public health programming (December 21, 2018) 

5. Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit 2019 - 2022 Strategic Plan 

6. Letter from Councillor Henry Clarke, Chair of the Board of Health, Peterborough Public 

Health, to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding the current opioid 

crisis (January 7, 2019) 


